
 

F.Y.I. 
from the Policy Unit 

FYI-138 

Date: September 6, 2017 

SUBJECT: Submitting Policy Questions  
Please contact the Policy Unit if you have any questions regarding these or any other changes at 

DCSS POLICYQUESTIONS@azdes.gov or call 602-771-8127 
 
 

Effective immediately, the Policy Questions submission email has been changed.  Please send all policy questions to the new Email Box at: DCSS Policy 
Questions or DCSSPolicyQuestions@azdes.gov.  Please note:  There will be not be a plus sign (+) before DCSS and no hyphen (-) after DCSS. 
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